
School Newsletter                                 17th June 2022            

Hello everyone, 
 

What a glorious week of weather we have had – I have probably heard “it’s 
too hot” about a million times though. Please remember to send your child to school with 

sun cream! We have many visitors that come to this school to help our staff and our children, 
and I am so proud of the amazing feedback they give us about the school. They comment on 

how friendly and dedicated the staff are and how hardworking and polite the children are. This 
would not be the case without you the parents! Belong, Care, Succeed. 
We have had 100 responses to our parent survey so far and the feedback has been amazing! We 

have come such a long way as a school! Keep the responses coming! We know how amazing we are but we can 
always improve. Persevere (Remember there is a chance to win a £25 Just Eat voucher!) 
Also a quick reminder for you to SAVE THE DATE for our BCPS Summer School Fair on Saturday 25th June (this 
has been organised by Friends Of Braunstone). We are really looking forward to doing this for the first time in 
nearly three years! Make sure you come along and bring your families with you – there will be a chance to soak 
the headteacher too – apparently! 
As always; we are here not just for your children but for you too – if you ever need anything just come and ask. 

Message from Mr T 

Attendance  
We are keeping a very close eye on attendance  and can’t 
stress enough how important it is that children are in 
school everyday and on time. 
If your child is off school please make sure you ring the 
school office to let them know ASAP. 
Attendance Winners this week are: 
 

Foundation: Oak Class (Mr Ward) - 94.7% 
 

Key Stage 1:  2DF—100% 
 

Lower Key Stage 2: 4CJ—95.6% 
 

Upper Key Stage 2: 6DS—98.3%  
 

 
 

 
Yr6 Music Trip Demontfort Hall—Weds 
22nd June 
 

SPORTS DAYS 
EYFS/KS1—Weds 22nd June 10-11.30am 
KS2 - Thurs 23rd June 10—12pm 
 

FS2 Bradgate Park Trip—Weds 29th June 
 

Summer Fair—Sat 25th June 
 
Last day of term —Thurs 7th July 

Last week some of 
our Year 2 pupils had 
a fantastic 

opportunity to take part in a football tournament run by  
Leicester City in the Community at the Leicester City training 
ground. This was a great experience for the children, who had 
the chance to see the training ground and take part in lots of 
football activities and games. A great afternoon was had by all!  



Steel Pan Showcase  
Our Year 6 pupils and our steel pan club performed to parents and Year 5 pupils this week. They have 
worked hard in their steel pan lessons this year with Phil, the music specialist who comes to teach from 
Leicestershire School Music Services. They performed a range of pieces and it was great to see the skills 
they have developed over the year. Thank you to all the parents that came to support!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget we are having a special 
Jubliee Picnic Lunch on the last day of 

term! 
 

Please see our menu below: 

 
 

On Monday, our Year 2 pupils had a visit from 
Hollie from the Eco-Schools organisation. The 
children used their knowledge from science to 
discuss habitats that mini beasts need and how 
they could create this before they went on to 
make some amazing mini-beats hotels! Then, 

they took part in a Bio-Blitz and searched for living 
creatures and plants…it was so much FUN! 

Year 2 Bug Hotels  



 
After discussion 

with Leicester City 
Council, outside 
the school gates 

on Wellinger Way 
we now have a 

whole row of bollards—brightly coloured pencils. This is 
to reduce parking outside the school and ensure it is as 

safe as possible for entering 
and exiting school.  

 
See if you can spot them next 
time you 
are out 
there! 

 
Don’t forget to 
complete our 
parent survey. 

 
Click this link 
and scroll down to the bottom of 

the page to complete: 

https://sway.office.com/
pFkzuWwFSs0ZCpCw?

ref=Link&loc=play 
 

Every parents who completes the 
survey will be in with a chance of 
winning a £25 Just Eat voucher! 

 
Please complete 
by Monday 27th 

June 3pm! 
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